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Our summer outing this year included visits two of our north London
projects, Lauderdale House and RADA. 

Our project for Lauderdale House in Highgate is currently on site and
scheduled for completion in Autumn 2016. The scheme involves the
sensitive improvement and conservation of the historic building as well
as the addition of a contemporary learning centre and other new
facilities so that the building meets the needs of its users now and in to
the future.

We gained planning consent in April 2016 for the redevelopment of the
existing building and theatre at RADA and the addition of on-site
student accommodation. The project is now at the detailed design
stage.
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http://www.hainesphillips.co.uk/projects/all/lauderdale-house-highgate/

